Chris O'Brien

From: George Wishart <fixgeorge@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 10:42 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Cc: Kate.Michaud@mail.house.gov; gabe.amo@mail.house.gov
Subject: RE: H-7495 ATTN: Christopher O'Brien

Hello,

I am strongly in favor of this bill. | have considered gas powered leaf blowers a nuisance for years,
and have been frustrated by the noise and pollution they generate. Also, now that | (and many) work
from home, the noise comes on almost all days, often before 8am, which | believe is the earliest they
should start. This bill makes sense on many levels, please try and pass it!

Kind regards,

Charles Mulkeen
147 Benefit Street
Prov. RI 02903



